
  

 

 

March 4, 2022 

 

Peter Tokar, III 

President & CEO 

McKinney Economic Development Corporation 

 

Dear Mr. Tokar, 

 

We write to congratulate you and McKinney Economic Development Corporation on the approval of 

your organization’s recent application for accreditation as an Accredited Economic Development 

Organization (AEDO). McKinney Economic Development Corporation has met the criteria for 

accreditation set by the International Economic Development Council, and your new AEDO status 

will remain in effect until February 24, 2025. 

 

Please find attached a sample press release and the AEDO logo for use in promoting the high 

professionalism, commitment, and technical expertise that McKinney Economic Development 

Corporation so finely demonstrates.  

 

McKinney Economic Development Corporation’s accreditation will be announced in IEDC’s e-

newsletter Economic Development Now and quarterly publication Economic Development Journal. 

You will also receive an AEDO plaque to demonstrate your achievement. 

 

Should you have any questions about your organization’s accreditation, please do not hesitate to 

contact Dana Crater. Congratulations again on this great achievement!  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Jim Fram, CEcD CCE FM 

AEDO Committee Chair 

 

Dana Crater 

AEDO Program Manager 


